
Good morning, 
 
This year I applied through your website to the travel support aids and I never got a e-mail 
confirmation of my application or any kind of response to my request. I think that it is a point that 
could be improve for next years. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 

 

 

LAURA DANIELA GONZÁLEZ ROZO  

 


